

Dear ACF members,

As you are aware, the four governing bodies for curling in Alberta (SACA - Southern Alberta Curling Association, NACA - Northern Alberta Curling Association, ACF - Alberta Curling Federation, and PCA - Peace Curling Association) are working together to amalgamate this year into a single governing body. We have progressed and are pleased to bring this to all society members for vote.

Attached is the official notice of meeting and the legal package (Amalgamation Agreement and proposed By-Laws) for your review. As a reminder, the SGM is set for June 23rd, 2018 at 6:30 pm at the Shamrock Curling Club.

For your information, a description of the voting members and voting process is included in the official notice of the meeting. The proxy form has also been included as an attachment.

The Motion: In accordance with the bylaws of the Alberta Curling Federation, it is moved as a Special Resolution of the Members that the Amalgamation Agreement and proposed By-Laws for the Amalgamated Society provided to the Members have been reviewed and are approved.

Additional information including the report to member clubs, a governance information and strategic plan framework, which has been previously distributed, can be found here: http://www.albertacurling.ab.ca/content/snap-newsletters.

If you have any questions, please reach out to our organization or email SNAPcurling@gmail.com and your question will be answered promptly.

We look forward to seeing you!

Sincerely,

Brenda Asmussen

ACF President